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 Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 93.7% 0 Pelicans 98.92% 2 

Little Fish 90.95% 0 Angels 100% 1 

Little Lambs 96.93% 3 Faith 97.7% 0 

Peacocks 97.62% 6 Hope 98.21% 0 

Phoenix 95.93% 0       

 ATTENDANCE 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

VICTORIAN HIGH TEA  

On Wednesday afternoon, the children in Year 5 and 6 ended their Victorian topic 
with a High Tea. At first, the parents got to have a go at a variety of tasks linked to 
the learning of this term. The children led the activities and were able to share 
their extensive knowledge on the subject brilliantly. Following this, the students 
performed a song and dance to "Food Glorious Food" from the musical Oliver- we 
were extremely impressed with the focus and enthusiasm of everyone during the 
number. After, the tea party began; the children and parents enjoyed homemade 
cakes and biscuits. A total of £20.57 was raised during the afternoon. Thank you to 
everyone who attended the afternoon and a huge thank you to the parent  
helpers, who set up the hall ready for this end of topic celebration- the whole  
afternoon was a huge success. 



A huge thank you to those of you who supported your children in the Summer 
Reading Challenge at St Austell Library. There were 1064 participants and 66 
of them were from BB. Out of those 66 challengers, 39 read all six books and 

finished the challenge – that put BB in 6th place out of 22 schools that  
participated – isn’t that great? With the half term break, you may have the 

opportunity to take your children to the library and enjoy choosing and  
reading books from there.  If you weren’t already convinced of the importance 
of reading for our children, then the National Literacy Trust, in some recent  
research, discovered that children who enjoy reading and do it regularly out-
side school are three times more likely to have high levels of mental well-

being than those who are less engaged with reading. 

READING  

 We have had a busy few weeks of sporting events.  A group of children took part in a fantastic 
rugby festival organised by The Cornish Pirates.  Another group of children took part in the first 
cross country race of the year at Par.  They all took part with determination and courage.  We 
particularly enjoyed seeing Korey winning the first race of the day! 

Swimming club training is going well.  If your child is in Years 4,5 or 6 and is a strong able 
swimmer, they might be able to join the swimming club! Please let Mr Daysh know if they are 
interested. 

Tag Rugby Festival 

Some of our Year 4 & 5 students were invited to take part in a tag rugby festival at Brannel 
School earlier this week.  We were extremely proud of the enthusiasm, positivity and fantastic 
team work shown in each game that was played.  The children really were fantastic  
representatives of the school during the whole afternoon. 

Netball Fixtures 

An amazing first match for our Year 5 & 6 netball team this week with an impressive 10-5 win 
against Tywardreath.  The children worked well together as a team and scored some fantastic 
goals—well done everyone! 
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